
COUNTY OF SANTA CRUZ 

PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

701 Ocean Street, 4th Floor 

Santa Cruz, CA  95060 

(831) 454-2580 

 

NOTICE OF PENDING ACTION 
 

The Planning Department has received the following application. The 

identified planner may be contacted for specific information on this 

application. 
 

APPLICATON NUMBER:  161308 APN: 109-181-10 

 

Proposal to construct an approximately 1,300 square foot 

nonhabitable accessory structure with a second unit above. Requires a 

Level 4 Residential Development Permit to exceed the 1,000 square 

foot maximum, and a determination that the project is exempt from 

further review under CEQA.  

 

Property is located on the east side of Mt. Madonna Rd. (170 Mt. 

Madonna Rd.) approximately 2,000 feet north of the intersection with 

Edenvale Lane.  

 

OWNER: Peter Boutell 

APPLICANT: Richard Emigh 

SUPERVISORIAL DISTRICT: 4 

PLANNER: Jerry Busch, (831) 454-3234 

EMAIL: jerry.busch@santacruzcounty.us 

 

Public comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. June 29, 2018. 
 

A decision will be made on or shortly after July 2, 2018. 
 

Appeals of the decision will be accepted until 5:00 p.m. two weeks 

after the decision date.  
 

Information regarding the appeal process, including required fees, 

may be obtained by phoning (831) 454-2130. 
 

For more information, call the project planner identified above. 
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